
From: Kretovic, Jennifer
To: Aspell, Thomas; Mayor Bouley
Cc: Cedarholm, David; Bonenfant, Janice; Baia, Carlos
Subject: Fw: 298 n state street. Alan johns
Date: Tuesday, November 26, 2019 1:22:41 PM

Honorable Mayor and Mr. Aspell:

For consideration of the Council, I am looking for a referral to Engineering, Traffic Ops,
perhaps TPAC and FPAC regarding the storm drain issues as noted in the photographs below.
The intent is to add this item to the C.I.P. for corrective action. This area needing attention is
located at the intersection with Palm Street and North State Street, near 298 North State
Street.

In speaking with David Cedarholm and the property owner, the City has been periodically
addressing sinkhole issues on the private properties across from Palm Street by filling these
areas. Additionally, the solution may be two fold:

1. Addresses the excess water coming down Palm Street into North State by re-directing
storm-water runoff

2. Addressing the placement of existing storm drains that are located above the lowest
point in the roadway, and therefore not managing the water that is collecting in the
lower section. 

Kindly consider distribution to the Council for referral at either the upcoming December
meeting, or in January as you deem appropriate.

Regards,

Jennifer

 

Councilor Jennifer Kretovic 
City of Concord, New Hampshire

Home Contact:  8 Gallen Drive, Concord, NH  03303, (603) 228-8395
jkretovic@concordnh.gov

From: Alan Johns <preferredhomes1013@comcast.net>
Sent: Tuesday, November 26, 2019 12:38 PM
To: Kretovic, Jennifer
Subject: 298 n state street. Alan johns
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